U.S. Department of Homeland Security
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE

Washington, D.C. 20223

February 10, 2023

The Honorable Ron Johnson

Ranking Member

Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations

Committee on Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Charles Grassley
Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Johnson and Senator Grassley:

Thank you for your letter dated January 23, 2023, seeking a list of individuals who entered the
locations where classified records relating to then-Vice President Biden have been identified.

Please be advised that your inquiry is currently under review by the U.S. Secret Service (Secret
Service) and the Department of Homeland Security. We remain committed to working with
Congress to meet its oversight responsibilities and will correspond with your offices in the near
future regarding your request.

Should your staffs have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
Donald Abbott, Special Agent in Charge for the Secret Service Congressional Affairs Program,
at cathq@usss.dhs.gov.

Sincerely,

Ol

Ronald L. Rowe, Jr.
Assistant Director
Office of Intergovernmental and Legislative Affairs



